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The Department of English & Foreign Languages organized “English Language Day” in 

memory of William Shakespeare on April 23 & 24, 2022. The objective of the event was to 

develop enthusiasm and interest among students by celebrate English language and literature. 

Competitions such as spelling bee, elocution, storytelling and poem recitation were conducted 

on April 23, 2022. As a part of the celebration, posters in the shapes of butterflies, emojis, and 

farmer were placed in key locations across the campus and students were asked to write quotes 

on colourful papers on themes such as friendship, soldier, farmer, and mother. Students 

participated in large numbers for the competitions with interest and enthusiasm.  



 

The celebration of “English language day” held at the auditorium on April 24, 2022, which 

featured the English drama, Romeo & Juliet, written by the greatest playwright of English, 

William Shakespeare. Ms. Sasi Supraja of third year computer science and engineering hosted 

the event. The event included key addresses by the head of the department, Dr. P. Athahar, 

Principal, Dr. C. Yuvaraj and the chief guest of the event, Prof. Goutam Chakraborty, Dean – 

Global Initiative of Research & Innovation, Madanapalle Institute of Technology & Science. 

In her address, Dr. P. Athahar listed out the initiatives of the department for the benefits of 

students and welcomed the guests of the event and the audience. The principal, in his address, 

highlighted the role of English language in career building. The chief guest, Dr. Chakraborty, 

explained how English can be an easy tool for the survival across the world. Learning the 

language and participating in language events and drama would help students improve their 

English communication skills. 

 

The programme culminated with students of MITS staging one of the most famous 

Shakespearean drama, Romeo and Juliet. The drama received a cheerful response from the 

audience with more than 500 students watching and applauding for the scenes enacted by the 

students. Later, Dr. Vasimalla Madhupama, one of the programme co-ordinators for the event 

thanked the stakeholders and supporters for the drama and the event for ensuring the successful 

organization of the event 


